
 

SHRED 
EVENT 

Shred Event Details: 

The Lake County Solid Waste Management District will be 

sponsoring 2 secure document Shred Events for the residents of 

Lake County, Indiana.  Lake County, Indiana residents may bring up 

to 4 paper grocery bags of residential material (including secure 

documents such as tax documents and financial records) to be 

shredded.  Materials in plastic bags will not be accepted.   

All material must have all rubber bands, metal clips, and  

binders removed.   

 

This event is NOT open to businesses or organizations.   

 
September 7, 2024 

Lowell Middle School 
North Parking Lot 

19250 Cline Ave. 

Lowell, IN 

 
September 21, 2024 

Hammond Public 

Works  

601 Conkey Street 

Hammond, IN 
 

 

9:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 

Residents will be asked to 

show proof of Lake County, 

IN residency. 

 FOR MORE 
INFORMATION: 

Lake County Solid Waste 
Management District 

www.lcswmd.com 
(219) 853-2420 

Monday-Friday 

8:00 am - 4:00 pm 
 

 


